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Note: Returning this form to the school is optional 

It is the practice of Transylvania County Schools to promote our students, staff, and school system community by 

publishing student photos, artwork, and writing on media accounts maintained by Transylvania County Schools 
with public access. Representatives from the media or Transylvania County Schools may photograph, videotape, 
and/or interview students in connection with school programs or events for social media, newsletters, news 
releases, and website stories. 

By checking this box, I DO NOT give permission for my student to be photographed and/or 
interviewed for publishing through Transylvania County Schools. (e.g., social media, school websites, 
newsletters. This does not include the school yearbook.)

By checking this box, I DO NOT give permission for my student to have his/her photo, in the school 
yearbook. 

Note: If the above box is not checked (and/or the form is not returned to the school), your child’s photo as well as 

his/her artwork or writing may be published by the school system in various media. 

Parent Signature: Date: 

Student Name (please print): Grade: 

MEDIA RELEASE OPT-OUT FORM

PPararenentt  NamNamee  ((ppleaselease  pprrinint)t)::  

Parent Signature: Date: 

Section A - Transylvania County Schools

Section B - External Outlets/Media

By checking this box, I DO NOT give permission for my student to be photographed and/or 
interviewed by the news media. 
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